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Dear friends in Christ, 
 
The Easter season is upon us!  
 
Nice weather teased us and we are all looking forward 
to being outside more. It is a blessing to enjoy the 
weather and so much more.  
 
The temptation will be to use every minute and every 
day to cram in as much Summer as you can and I’ll 
lament how many of you I don’t see but once in a while 
from Mother’s Day to Rally Day. The pre-convention 
district forum Bob Poe and I attended on April 23 
stressed the emphasis on in person worship and the 
blessing of Christ and fellowship one with another.  
Hymn 602 The Gifts Christ Freely Gives reminds us in 
verse 5: 
 

   The gifts are in the feast, Gifts far more than we see; 
   Beneath the bread and wine Is food from Calvary. 
   The body and the blood remove our every sin; 
   We leave His presence in His peace, renewed again 
 

Enjoy the nice weather but remember the one who 
created and sustains it! 
 

On Thursday May 26 at 7:00 pm at St. Mark’s Luther 
church in West Bloomfield we will celebrate the 
Ascension of our Lord in a circuit wide service. You are 
invited to attend. Our custom has been to recognize 
the Ascension on the weekend, but this will be a way to 
celebrate with brothers and sisters in our circuit and I 
hope to see some of you there! 
 

God bless! 
Pastor Tkac 

 
“The Lord bless you and keep you; 

the Lord make his face to shine upon 
you and be gracious to you; the Lord 
lift up his countenance upon you and  
give you Peace.”    Numbers 6:24-26 
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Peace Mission Statement . . . 
 

To witness and live as followers of Christ; 
serving one another in Christian love,  
so that God’s Holy Spirit may save the  

lost and strengthen the saved. 
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Peace Lutheran Church  

7390 Elizabeth Lake Road 

Waterford, MI 48327 

Church Office: 248.681.9360  

Fax: 248.681.9361 

E-mail: peacewaterford@gmail.com 

Website: www.peacewaterford.org 

 
Pastor: Rev. Russell S. Tkac 

Cell: 248.821-2727 

E-Mail: peacetkac@gmail.com 

 
 

Editor: Peggy Madsen 

E-Mail: peacewaterford@gmail.com 

 
In the Office 

Pastor Tkac: Monday—Thursday 

   Peggy Madsen: Tuesday, Wednesday 

Hours: 9 a.m.—4:30 p.m.                                   

                                                                                                                    

The Voice of Peace is the monthly 
Newsletter of: 

Worship and Class Schedule: 

 The 

Lutheran Church 
 
Missouri Synod 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
5/2  Doris Mausling 
5/5  Tracy Lippincott 
5/5  Evelynn Hollingsworth 
5/8  Kendra Klein 
5/15 Alexander Powell 
5/16 Monica Tkac 
5/18 Janette Wendland 
5/19 Susan Switzer 
5/20 Robert Poe IV 
5/22 Theodore Van Hofe 
5/23 Theresa Gray 
5/28 Ron Gray 

 
 
 
Saturday Divine Worship ….. 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
Sunday Divine Worship ..… 10:30 a.m. 

 
 Note: Unless otherwise noted, no  

classes Memorial Day — Labor Day 

 
Sunday School for  

children and adults is at 9:30 a.m. 

 
Adult Bible Class  

 
Thursday ………………………………… 2:00 p.m. 

 
No Confirmation / High School Class 

 
 

Celebrating a 
BIRTHDAY 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Celebrating an 

ANNIVERSARY 
 

5/20 Matt & Elise Tilley  33rd  
 
5/28 Richard & Gloria Rappuhn  34th
   
  

 
Our Gifts 
at WORK 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Ladies Guild 
Thrivent 

 
Our Gifts 
at WORK 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat    

          

          

          

          

          

          

  
       

       

       

       

       

       

 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

9:30am Sunday 

School/Bible 

Study 

 

10:30am Wor-

ship Service 

2 3 

 

7pm Prayer 

Meeting 

 

 

4 5 

 

2 pm 
 

 

6 7 

9:30 am Training 

Day for lawn cut-

ting volunteers 

 

 

6:30 Worship 

Service 

8 

 

 

 

9:30am Sundasy 

School/Bible Study 

10:30am Worship 

Service 

 

9 10 

5:30pm 1st Meet-

ing of  60th  

Anniversary Com-

mittee 

6:30pm Ladies 

Guild 

7pm Elders Meet-

ing 

11 12 

 

2 pm 
 

 

13 14 

 

 

6:30 Worship 

Service 

15 

9:30 Bible Study 
 
10:30am Worship 

Service 

 

 

16 17 18 19 

 

2 pm 
 

 

 

20 21 

 

 

6:30 Worship 

Service 

 

22 

9:30 Bible Study 
 
10:30am Worship 

Service 

 

 

23 

 

 

24 

 

 

 

 

25 26 

Ascension of 

our Lord 

 

2 pm 

 

27 28 

 

 

6:30 Worship 

Service 

29 

 

10:30am Wor-

ship Service 

30 

 

 

31     

May 2022 
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 Our monthly Prayer 
Meeting is Tuesday, May 3at 
7:00 p.m. Join us and 
bring your prayer 
requests, needs, and 
desires to the One 
who will answer in the 
time and way He knows best.  
 

 
Ladies Guild 
Meeting is Tuesday, 
May 10 at 6:30 
p.m. All ladies are 

welcome to join us! We look 
forward to seeing you! 
 
 
Elders Meeting is 
Tuesday,  
May 10 at 7:00 p.m. 
Please make every 
effort to attend. Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
 
Our Church’s 60th 
Anniversary will be happening 
in February 2023.  We will be 
having our 1st planning meeting 
on Tuesday, May 10th from 5:30-
6:30 p.m.,just before the Ladies 
Guild meeting.  If you would like 
to help organize this celebration, 
please join us.    

 
There will be a 
Council Meeting 

on Sunday, May 15th immediately 
after worship service. 

 
 

Voter’s Meeting will be 
held on Sunday, May 22nd 
immediately after worship 

service. 
 

 

Vacation Bible School will take place July 18-22, 2022 from 
9:30-12 noon.  The theme this year will be Rocky Railway.  
Monica Tkac will be actively recruiting people to help with this 
very important outreach to local children.  So, if you have 
helped in the past and would like to help again this year, 
please let her know. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are a Thrivent member and can donate a Thrivent action 
team card towards VBS, we would like to supply school 
supplies for each of the children who attend VBS as we have in 
the past. 
 


